
Do you have baby clothes  
and equipment you no longer use? 

Do you need help 
getting all you need for your baby? 

Bedding & crib sheets 

Bassinets and sheets 

Toddler beds 

Pack n Play 

Cribs (no drop sided please) 

Clean baby & toddler clothes 

Strollers 

Highchairs 

Baby toys (no soft toys please) 

Toys (in good order) 

Nursing items 

Support pillows 

Play Equipment 

Children’s Books 

Maternity clothing 

The Baby Supply Exchange is run from St. Stephen’s Church in the heart of Port 
Washington.  It is a free service open to all, providing baby and pre-school items, 

equipment, clothing and more for those in need in the community.   

We gladly receive any clean and serviceable items.  These will be distributed to those in 
need and can be returned after use to benefit others.  The exchange is maintained by the 

generous donations of the community and we work together with other churches and 
organizations to ensure we are meeting the local need. 

Suggested items for donation from newborn up to 5 years of age: 

 

An Episcopal Church 

 in the Diocese of Long Island 

Thank you for helping us to support those in need. 

‘Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have’ Hebrews 13:16 

www.ststephenspw.org 

Please contact: 

Rev Stuart & Louise Huntley 

St. Stephen’s Church, 9 Carlton Ave, 

Port Washington NY 11050 

516 767 0363    babysupply@ststephenspw.org 


